From: Kathy Beckwith

Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 1:36 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: June 8th Mtg.: Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli’'s Enviro Day Event
Exemption from the Events Policy

Good afternoon:
| would like to express my disappointment of this motion to clear Perrelli's duty to pay
back the amount of money he spent to hold this event!

"Whereas Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli was exempt from the Member of
Council Events Policy adopted by the City on May 5, 2021, such that he was not
required to cover any of the costs of his Enviro Day Event from his Events Account; and

Whereas on October 13, 2021, in connection with agenda item SCRM.21.12, Members
of Council passed a resolution moved by then Councillor West and seconded by Acting
Mayor DiPaola that Council requires Regional Councillor Perrelli to provide full
reimbursement to the City for the Enviro Day event such that no taxpayer dollars will be
used to cover the amount owing of $139,623.30 (the “SCRM.21.12 Resolution”);..."

There are many instances (over his years in office), where he has made poor decisions
with taxpayers money. This is definitely not the first time and won't be the last!

When he was running for Mayor recently, his signs posted false statements of the
wonderful things he has accomplished for our town/city.

| am just absolutely sick of how he and other councillors conduct themselves.

Please do the right thing and make him accountable.

Sincerely,
Katherine Beckwith

20 Church Street North,
Rlchmond Hill, ON L4C 3E7



